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Emily Koide

From: Amal Roy <royamalk@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 9:43 AM
To: Emily Koide
Cc: Ngwa, Felexce (AADNC/AANDC); Abernethy, David (AADNC/AANDC); David Abernethy; 

elena petre; Elena Petre
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Request for extension of deadline for Comment Request for Agnico 

Eagle Mines Limited’s Meliadine Gold Mine Project 2020 Annual Report

Hi Emily, 
Thanks for your email. In regards to detailed explanation, I want to mention that due to restrictions imposed by soaring 
COVID-19 situations throughout the country, it took us longer than usual to set a protocol in place and sign up the 
contract with our external experts to conduct the review. We're afraid that within NIRB's current stipulated time period 
we might not be able to conduct a thorough and quality review as CIRNAC has always been doing. Hope, NIRB would 
please be able to consider our extension request. 
 
Please let me know if you've additional questions. 
Best regards, 
Amal 
 
 
On Wed, May 5, 2021 at 10:54 AM Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca> wrote: 

Hello Amal,  

  

Would it be possible for CIRNAC to provide a more descriptive reasoning for the need of extension for the Board to 
consider?  

  

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 1-867-983-4612. 

  

Kind Regards,  

Emily Koide 

Technical Advisor I 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

direct: 1-867-983-4612 

toll free: 1-866-233-3033  
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fax: 1-867-983-2594 

web: www.nirb.ca    

  

From: Amal Roy <royamalk@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 7:01 AM 
To: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca> 
Cc: Ngwa, Felexce (AADNC/AANDC) <felexce.ngwa@canada.ca>; Abernethy, David (AADNC/AANDC) 
<david.abernethy@canada.ca>; David Abernethy <dwabernethy@yahoo.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for extension of deadline for Comment Request for Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s 
Meliadine Gold Mine Project 2020 Annual Report 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Hi Emily,  

Good morning. 

The current NIRB deadline for submitting the comments regarding Meliadine 2020 Annual Report review to NIRB is 
May 25, 2021. To let you know that owing to some unavoidable circumstances, we're afraid that we would not be able 
to complete our review by the stipulated NIRB submission deadline.  

  

Therefore, CIRNAC wants to request that the comment submission deadline be extended until June 14, 2021. Hope, 
NIRB would be able to kindly consider our request in order to conduct a thorough review of the assigned Meliadine 
2020 Annual Report. 

  

Please let me know if you've any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Amal 

  

Amal Roy 

Senior Environmental Assessment Specialist 
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Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada 

  


